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MPLA Activities 

Reading reports as they come in. 

Wrote up my answer to this question for the newsletter - “What made you want to get involved with 

MPLA?” 

SDLA Activities 

Board met through conference call on November 14
th
. 

Wrote a short article for the SDLA newsletter – Book Marks.  

 

SDLA News 

The Support Staff Section is planning to host a Branch Out one day conference for support staff in four 

different cities in SD in August 2019. 

Legislative Day is planned for February 12
th
, 2019. The SDLA board will have our next meeting on this 

day too. 

The Board discussed SDLA supporting the COSLA initiative with a resolution. SDLA President Maria 

will further discuss this with SDLA lobbyist, Eric E. Erickson, and the board will discuss again at 

February meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nita Gill 

 


